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Department of Medicaid

John R. Kasich, Governor
Barbara R. Sears, Director

Office of the Lieutenant Governor of Ohio

Through: Brianne Brown, Chief Legal Counsel g{JZ
Ohio Department of Medicaid

From: Ogbe Aideyman, Chief, Bureau of Health Plan Policyﬁ
Ohio Department of Medicaid

Subject: REVISED - CSI Review of Electronic Rule Filing (ERF) Package 134117,
Ambulatory Health Care Clinics (Existing OAC Rules 5160-13-01, 5160-13-01.1,
5160-13-01.3, 5160-13-01.4, 5160-13-01.5, 5160-13-01.6, 5160-13-01.7,
5160-13-01.8, 5160-13-01.9 Replaced by New OAC Rules 5160-13-01 and
5160-13-02)

Date: April 18,2017

Thank you for your recent review of the Ohio Administrative Code rules in the referenced ERT
package. The Ohio Department of Medicaid will refile new rule 5160-13-01 to delete the
following sentence from paragraph (B)(1)(b) of proposed rule 5160-13-01: "It is not necessary
that a fixed location be administered by a physician or dentist." The Ohio Department of
Medicaid deleted this language because it was confusing. Our intent is to have clear and
streamlined rule language.

Because you had no recommendations regarding this rule package, the Ohio Department of
Medicaid will continue with the process of filing it with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule

Review (JCARR).

Please contact the Ohio Department of Medicaid if you have any questions or concerns with the
refiling of this rule. '
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